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May 5, 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Nashua School District will run an online high school summer program for course recovery 

from Monday, July 6th through Friday, July 24th. The online program will consist of live (remote) daily 

class meetings from 9 AM until 11 AM.   

Classes will not run if there is not sufficient enrollment. Students may also earn credits through 

Extended Learning Opportunities (ELO) through work skills, life experiences, and in classes such as Health 

and Physical Education.   

Each morning students will meet online with teachers at 9 AM via Zoom or Google Meet.  At the 

start of each class teachers will take attendance and review daily lesson objectives.  The duration of online 

class time will vary but students need access to a computer or tablet for two hours.  Attendance is mandatory 

every day.   The summer session is short and daily attendance is vital for success, so as in the past, absences 

are limited to two. Attendance is particularly important this year due to the decrease in time of classes from 

6 weeks to 3 weeks.  

Teachers as well as the summer school guidance counselor will be available to consult with students 

during office hours before or after class each day.  Veteran teachers have been polled and all courses will 

be covered by experienced summer school staff. 

Course fees are as follows: Up to $150.00 per class for Nashua Residents (many residents pay less 

than the full amount based on need) and $200.00 per class for Non-Residents. 

Students must consult with their guidance counselor prior to registering. Rolling registration will 

begin in May 15th  and continue until July 2, 2020.  To register please complete registration application, 

which is in an additional link below this posting, and also available on the high school webpages, and mail 

to: 

Nashua Summer School 

Nashua High School North 

8 Titan Way 

Nashua, NH 03063 

 

If you need a paper copy please email santosr@nashua.edu .Courses and all other information is on the 

registration form. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna M. Fitzpatrick 

Assistant Superintendent of Secondary Education 
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